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These law infringe on American and Oregonian God given rights. They are 

unconstitutional and there for would be bull and void even if passed. Measure 114 is 

failing in court for these same reasons. Shall not be infringed seems clear to me 

however some people clearly need to study that more. Oregonians don’t want these 

gun restrictions, even though Portland, Salem and Eugene have the liberal votes to 

pass them. This will fail in court should it pass wasting millions more of Oregons tax 

money which could be distributed to more useful things like infrastructure or bringing 

back police positions cut to try to curb some of the rampant drug problems we’ve 

experience since Oregon legalized drugs.  


